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Comments: I don't think we need this on the peak. I read that the noise level won't exceed 60 decibels including

screams and sounds of excitement. So that assumes I don't mind hearing screams and yells, whatever the

decibel. No way this won't be heard on the hiking paths.  If people enjoy hearing that while hiking, they can just

walk around Albuquerque (I suggest Central Avenue for the most yelling and screaming). I hike those trails to get

away from that... to hear wind and birds. 

 

It also appears access is mostly via the tram, so unlikely to help cedar crest businesses much. 


